
From Ms. Sha’Rhonda Brown 

Leon County Schools – SPECIAL PROGRAMS & SITES 

2757 W. Pensacola Street – Tallahassee, FL 32304 

850-487-7185 

850-487-7194, fax 

 

Hello UFA Ambassadors, 

 We hope all is well with you and the family!  United Families of 

America, Inc. ( UFA ) requests your presence at the Family Summit 

celebrating Black History Month.  The celebration will occur on 

Saturday, February 27 at 9:00 AM-3:00 PM at FAMU Baptist Collegiate 

Ministry.  We would like for you to come and be a part of this 

important agenda.  Please see flier attached for your assigned issue 

area. 

 Please confirm your attendance by Friday, February19th.  If we do not 

hear from you, the assumption will be that you will not be able to 

attend.  Please send an email to me by Friday, February 19th so we will 

know how to further plan for this event. 

 You can email me at Veramcintyre@embarqmail.com or you can call 

me at (850) 893-8677.  Your cooperation and support are appreciated! 

 Vera McIntyre 

Founder & President Emeritus 

United Families of America, Inc. 

mailto:Veramcintyre@embarqmail.com

